For the 2021 Maroon Bells season, which begins on June 7, the Roaring Fork Transportation Authority
(RFTA) is considering the following fare changes for the shuttle bus service:

Proposed 2021 Maroon Bells Fare Table

A B
Est. Ticket
Revenue
Ticket
# Ticket Type Price
1 | 2020 Single Ride Round-Trip Fare $ 15.95
2 | 2021 Regular Adult Round-Trip Fare $ 16.00
3 | 2021 Adult Round-Trip Walk-In Round-Trip Fare $ 20.00
4 | 2021 Discounted Senior/Child Under 12 Walk-In Round-Trip Fare S 14.00
5 | 2021 Discounted Regular Senior/Child Under 12 Round-Trip Fare $ 10.00
6 | 2021 One-Way Downbhill Rider Fare $ 10.00

The RFTA Board will conduct a Public Hearing at its regularly scheduled meeting on April 8, 2021, that
will begin at 9:00 a.m. The meeting will be conducted via Webex teleconference. Interested persons can
provide public comment on the proposed fare changes during the Public Hearing. The WebEx
information will be provided on the RFTA website on March 27, 2021 which can be found at
https://www.rfta.com/board-meetings/. Comments can also be sent via the rfta website at
https://www.rfta.com/contact/.
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